
 

Christmas is coming to Badbury Park and we are very keen to ensure 
that the end of term is as fun as possible after what has been a very 
challenging year. We have some lovely events lined up during        
December; take a look below to see what we have planned:  
 

 10th December : Winter Walk around Badbury Park. The whole 

school will leave at 09.00am to explore the school environment. 
We would love parents to join us; please let your child ’s class 
teacher know if you are available to help.  

 11th December Christmas Jumper day i s  an annual  fundrais -

ing campaign organised by the Save the Children charity. Children 
can wear a Christmas jumper (with usual school uniform trou-
sers or skirt) for a suggested donation of £1. You don’t need to 
buy a new jumper - a home decorated jumper often looks even 
better! 

   W/C 14th December: “Children of the World” production. 

Children have been very busy rehearsing for our Christmas       
musical all about different festive customs around the world.  This 
will be available to view on our private YouTube channel.  

 15th December: Fr iends of  Badbury Park  have organ ised for     

Father Christmas to visit (at  a soc ial  d is tance). We are inv i t -
ing parents to donate £1 so that children receive a small gift  .  

 17th December: Christmas Lunch special ly  decorated tab les  

with crackers and all staff will eat with the children to join in the 
celebration.  This will be followed by a party in the hall in the    af-
ternoon. Children can wear party clothes to school .  
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Please turn over for more Christmas information  

Menu 

Roast Norfolk Turkey Breast, roast potatoes, chipolata          
sausages wrapped in bacon (contains gluten & sulphites), baby 

carrots, garden peas, brussel sprouts,  vegetarian stuffing 
(contains gluten), gluten free gravy   

OR Vegetarian Honey Glazed Quorn Fillet (contains egg) 

Pudding  Xmas Tree Chocolate Coated Ice Cream             
(contains dairy) 
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Christmas decorations Are you      

planning to update your Christmas    
decorations this year? If so, we would be 
very grateful for any decorations that you 
could donate to school. We are also 
looking to obtain a Christmas tree 
(artificial or real) so if any parents have 
one to donate, again we would be very 
grateful. Donations to school by 4th    
December please. 

Christmas cards: i f  your  ch i ld  would 

like to give out Christmas cards to other 
pupils in school, please only bring in on 
10th or 11th December.  We will then set 
them to one side over the weekend and 
give out the following week.  Class lists (first names only) will be  
available on the Interactive Learning Diary by 4th December.  

Christmas cards or gifts for staff .   Whilst staff certainly do not   

expect gifts at the end of term, we know that children sometimes 
like to make little Christmas cards or small gifts for staff. If that is 
the case, we would be very happy to accept these and, with the 
Covid 19 restrictions still in place, will wait for 72 hours before 
taking home.  

 18th December:  End of term .  School  f in ishes at  3pm.  Ch i l -

dren return to school on Wednesday 6th January 2021 

 

 


